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Rose Briden in 5R wrote to the 
Prime Minister to ask him to ban 
homework. She was very excited 
to receive 2 responses! one was 

from the PM's office thanking 
her for the letter, and the  

Department of Education also 
replied and responded directly 
to Rose's request.   Rose was 

perhaps a little disappointed that 
they have not taken up her  

suggestion but the letter did  
explain the benefits of and  

reasons why homework is an  
important, necessary part of 

school life. 

 

 

So many items are arriving in lost property un-named.  Please help us 

to return them to their owner by naming all of your child’s uniform 

and property.  Thank you. 



Congratulations to Year 6 for a brilliant SATS week.  Thank you to all the 

wonderful volunteers who came in to assist. 

So SATs are over for another year, a sigh of relief, 
 a joyful tear.  

But getting here, we all well know,  
was thanks to you, who helped us grow. 

From calming nerves to pencils sharp,  
you played a vital, caring part.  

And down the halls, a whispered plea,  
for shushing skills, for quiet glee! 

So thank you all, each helpful hand,  
for guiding us across the land, 



Year 5 Poetry Showcase: Celebrating The Lost Words 
Year 5 have been diving into the world of poetry, inspired by The Lost Words, using 
creative mind maps to plan and craft their imaginative verses. Their hard work will 

be showcased in a Year 5 semi-final on June 3rd in the school hall, with selected  
pupils going through to the final. The grand final will take place on June 18th  

between 5 and 6 pm in the hall, and parents are warmly invited to join us for this 
fun and inspiring celebration of the children’s creativity. 

 







 

 

w/c 19 May Yrs 5, 7 & 8 Assessment Week 

22 May  Yr 7 visit Wake The Tiger, Bristol 

w/c 26 May Half Term Holidays 

6 Jun  Yr 5 (2 classes) visit Stonehenge 

6 Jun  “S” Tutor Groups Cake Sale   

w/c 9 Jun  Yr 8 Paris Trip 

11 June  Might Oaks visit Longleat 

12 Jun  Yr 5 Gideons Assembly 

17 Jun  Yrs 7 & 8 Sports Day 

18 Jun  Yr 3 Olympics (9.30-11.30am) 

18 Jun  Frome College Head of House visit Yr 8s 

19 Jun  Frome College Head of House visit Yr 8s 

19 Jun  Oakfield’s Got Talent  

25 Jun  Yr 4 Olympics (9.30-11.30am) 

26 Jun  Yr 8 Speaker, Kelia Fowler, FJ Chalk 

30 Jun  New Parents Evening 

1 Jul   Yrs 5 & 6 Sports  

2 Jul   Transfer Day 

3 Jul   Whole school photograph 

w/c 7 Jul  Activities Week 

7 & 8 Jul  Bikeability 

9-10 Jul  Yr 6 Activity Days  (details to follow) 

9 Jul   Reports home 

11 Jul  Yr 8 University visit 

14 Jul  Yr 8 Presentation Evening 

15 Jul  ‘As You Like It’ performance 

16 Jul  ‘As You Like It’ performance  

17 Jul  Yrs 5 6 7 Book Look 

17 Jul  Yr 8 Leavers Trip 

18 Jul  Last day of Term, finish at 12.15pm 

21 & 22 Jul INSET days 

21 & 22 Jul Lost Property can be claimed  

   (after these dates items will be donated  

   to charity) 

1 & 2 Sep  INSET days 

3 Sep  Pupils return 

3 Sep  New Yr 5 Pupils school photographs 

It is with great sadness 

that the  

Oakfield community 

learned of the passing of 

former Science Teacher, 

Mr John Griffiths. 

Our thoughts and good 

wishes are with his family. 

Please can the following classes wear their 
PE kits to school on the following days next 

week. This is due to the changing rooms 
being out of use during KS3 Exams.  

 
Monday 19th May 

8 N & S  
5 A/C/O 
6 A/C/O 

Tuesday 20th May 
8 A & C 

Wednesday 21st May 
5 A & C  (O Swimming) 

6R/N/S 
Thursday 22nd May 

5 R/N/S 
Friday 23rd May 

5 R & N 


